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Since 1950, my family has summered on Sebec Lake, one of the cleanest lakes in 
Maine. All our lakes are under attack from invasive species and we need the state's 
help, as manifested in this bill, to continue the hard work of preserving Maine's 
greatest resources. I urge you to support this bill and thank you for your work.


